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Dear parents, 
 
Thank you for all the donations of sweets towards the sweet tombola for May Day yesterday—that stall is always so popular with the 
children! 
 
Our year 6 children found out their school places on Monday this week, we had a mixture of happy and disappointed children. I f any    
parents would like an appointment to discuss their school allocation please contact the office to make an appointment with Mrs Cox. 
 
Well done to the children who ran the 3rd race in the cross country league. Lucas came in 4th a disappointing result for him, although he 
is still currently in 1st place for the accumulative races. Harry came in just behind Lucas in 5th place and Josh came 15th. Alessia was the 
only girl who took part and she came in 23rd position out of year 5 + 6 girls, despite being only a year 4! 
 
Our children have all been very busy with their learning this week. 
Fir Tree class have been finding out about features and differences between underwater creatures. 
In Forge class the children have started to look at the  story of Jack and the Beanstalk. 
Hurstwood class have been finding out about the impact of pollution on our waterways and rivers. 
In Kemsley class the children have been writing their own party manifesto’s—ready for  when they become MP’s! 
Oakwood class have been learning about areas and perimeters of composite shapes. 
 
Next week Hurstwood class will be going to Horton Kirby to gain more understanding of their rivers topic. We are all keeping our fingers 
crossed that it stays dry for them! 
 
On Wednesday the Family Trust will be performing ‘The Easter Show’ for our children. Some of our year 5 children will be off to visit the 
elderly members of our local community with a visit to age concern in the afternoon. 
 
Our week will end with the children coming into school in their sports wear to raise money towards Sport Relief. 

 
Our May Day this year falls on Saturday 16th May. ALL CHILDREN are expected to attend as this is classed as a normal 
school day. The children have been given an extra staff development day in lieu of this. If a child does not attend an 
absent mark will be allocated to their attendance. 
 
 

Finally, we are sent regular updates from the DfE regarding the outbreak of coronavirus. For further information please follow the link, 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public which is also on the scrolling bar of our website. 
 

        (Do remember to encourage your child to wash their hands thoroughly).  
 
 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 
 
 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public


Spirit of Bredhurst this Week   

Fir Tree   Oscar Sheridan 

Forge     Austin Humphries 

Hurstwood Tilly Barrow 

Kemsley   Louis Fiolka  

Oakwood     Darcie Killick 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Kairo Sage 

Forge   Jarin Gurney 

Hurstwood  Elliott Abdey 

Kemsley  Alexus Treeby 

Oakwood  India Smith 

 Writer of the Week     

 Fir Tree     Addilyn Brown

 Forge        April Grant 

 Hurstwood   Alice Murphy 

 Kemsley   Harry Shepherd 

 Oakwood   Lili-Ann Sullivan 

 

 

 

Ciaran Jennings 

March 

9th  Hurstwood Trip to Horton Kirby 

Education Centre 

12th  Hurstwood Class AOW 

13th  Sports Relief Tag Day 

16th  St Andrew’s winning House Tag Day 

17th  Cross Country League 

17th  St Patrick’s House Tag Day 

18th  Kemsley+ Hurstwood North Downs w/shop 

19th  Mother’s Day Breakfast 8.00a.m. 

19th  Kemsley Class AOW 

20th  Music Morning 

20th  Mother’s Day Gift Sale 

24th  Oakwood Class AOW 

26th  Kemsley Greek Workshop 

30th  Gym Competition 

31st  Experience Easter @ St Matthew’s Church. 

31st  Spring Disco 

April 

1st  Easter Service 

1st  Easter Egg Hunt 2.30p.m. 

 

Fir Tree’s AOW will be next term 

 

 

     

School Book Sale—Thank you to Mrs Hewitt 

for her Book Sale yesterday. A total of £130 

was taken. A further Book Sale will be held 

just before we break up for Easter where 

there will also be a selection of Stationary on 

offer. 

 

Deadline for ordering Mother Day Breakfast is        

Wednesday 11th March. 

 

 

A letter has been sent home from FOBS regarding Wards Estate 

Agent advertising our May Day. If you would 

like a board outside your house please fill in 

the reply slip and return it to school by Friday 

13th March. 

 

 

Please note ALL Bakugan toys are banned from school. 

They are causing many arguments on the playground. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.crookprimary.org.uk%2Ffiles%2Fimages%2Fuserfiles%2F146%2Fd917eb2c-19d7-a716.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.crookprimary.org.uk%2F%3Fpid%3D2752&docid=OCRVrpqTdLWCrM&tbnid=cvMKeMl1KumaFM%3A&vet=12ah
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F4996.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Feaster-cliparts.html&docid=ayEWtIeayDAzPM&tbnid=nuCJnN7XjT1FlM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjC0cTQgprnAhUxtHEKHVIGCUoQMwiCAig9
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fimg%2F1180194.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fclipart%2F1180296.htm&docid=f6xpTVxGZH8v2M&tbnid=zGg8nYGF5m-WHM%3A&vet=12ahUKEwjIguCdhZrnAhUPQ8AKHVeYDmw4rAIQMyhNME16

